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To:
Subject:

M. lougee <louj ae@yahoo.com>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 1:50 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
proposed regulations on leverage

I believe that these proposed regulations will so significantly change the leverage factor as to eliminate the forex trading opportunity for me and my colleges

In addition, I feel those wishing to trade forex with any meaningful leverage would have to seek alternatives outside of the United States if those avenues would even be available

to U.S. customers, This is unt~air! !

Mike Lougee

forexTrader


